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To the Members of the Senate Committee on Rules: 

I'm a US citizen and Oregon resident and I oppose SB210. 

All those who are legally registered should be given the opportunity to vote. 

By using an in-person, on Election Day, ID requirement will disenfranchise those 

voters who are elderly, ill, disabled and working families with conflicting schedules. 

Oregon's mail-in system should remain as is. 

There is no need for a change. This bill will waste taxpayer and public resources and 

time. 

Thank you, 

Bill Tuck  


